
 

 

 
 

Subject: Traffic Safety Control Officer (TSCO) Date: February 2022 

 
 

Dear Training Providers and Industry Partners 
 
Following the routine six monthly training material review and feedback from the NHSS12 
Committee, Technical authors, and industry, Lantra would like to share the latest TSCO 
(TSS) news. 
 
Feedback was reviewed and assessed by appointed technical experts and the following 
findings were noted: 

• The course content remains unchanged and reflects the latest industry standards 
and practices 

o This reflects National industry requirements to raise the level of the TSCO 
role and responsibilities from a Level 2+ to a Level 4  
 

• The end of course test content remains unchanged, however following feedback a 
minority of these questions were restructured to enhance clarity for the learner 

o Restructured end of course test is expected to be released week 
commencing 28th February 

o Additionally, the test paper will also be available electronically 
 
We would like to re-emphasise that a learner wanting to complete this training or wanting 
to renew their skills, to reflect the higher level required, should be aware of the 
fundamental principles which underpin the standards for temporary traffic management 
schemes and traffic signs at an engineering level and should also have participated in the 
planning, organisation, and supervision of traffic management schemes. 
 
Any learners that have taken part in the new TSCO (TSS) course between the launch date 
in September 2021 and February 2022 who did not pass at the required standard have the 
option to reapply to their training provider to retake the course in full.  
    
 
If you have any questions, please email NHSS-Highways@Lantra.co.uk  
 
 
 
Lantra  
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